

Dear Parents,

I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to bring your attention to an important process regarding online applications for free and reduced lunches starting July 1, 2023.

My School Apps. Is a fast and secure online platform that allows you to conveniently apply for free and reduced meals for your child. By applying online, your applications for these benefits can be processed faster than ever before, ensuring a smooth and efficient experience for you.

One of the key benefits of My School Apps. is the high level of security it offers. Your information is protected using the highest security standards in the industry, ensuring the confidentiality and privacy of your data throughout the application process.

Using My School Apps. Is easy and user-friendly. The platform will guide you through the entire application process, ensuring that all necessary information is included and that your application is complete and ready to submit.

To get started with the application process, please visit https://www.myschoolapps.com or scan the QR code provided below. Once there, click on "Get Started" and select our school district using the zip code 41011 and the state Kentucky. By searching for the "Diocese of Covington." You will find the relevant district to select and continue with your application.

Remember, the application period begins on **July 1, 2023**. I highly encourage you to take advantage of this convenient and efficient way to apply for free and reduced meals for your child.

If you have any questions or need assistance during the application process, please do not hesitate to reach out to the School Lunch Program administrators. We are here to support you every step of the way.

Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to a successful application process.



Laura Hatfield
Diocese of Covington
School Lunch Program Director
(859) 392-1551
Ihatfield@covdio.org



https://covdio.org/usda-nondiscrimination-statement/